
 

      HB 1236 FAV 

 

March 10, 2025 

 

The Honorable Marc Korman 

Chair, Environment and Transportation Committee 

 

Re: HB 1236-Queen Anne’s County-Municipalities-Speed Limits 

 

Chairman Korman and Members of the Committee: 

 

HB 1236 will allow Queen Anne’s County to decrease the maximum speed limit to not less than 15 miles per hour on a 

highway without performing an engineering and traffic investigation. 

 

This bill has the support of the Queen Anne’s County Commissioners. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, and I urge a favorable report. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Steven J. Arentz 

 


